
CCSO offers weekly jail tours for career seekers
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Wednesday, Sept. 7, 2022

NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – The Charleston County Sheriff’s Office is hosting weekly jail
tours at the Al Cannon Detention Center for citizens interested in starting their law enforcement
career as a detention deputy. Tours will be held 8-10 a.m. every Friday, and a representative
with HR will be on hand to process job applications.

Applicants must be 18 years or older. A few of the benefits of working at the Charleston County
Sheriff’s Office include:

● Health insurance, retirement and pension benefits
● Unlimited overtime
● Ability to apply to specialized Sheriff’s Office units such as SWAT Support, search and

rescue, dive team, courthouse security, transport and specialized behavioral unit staffing
● Friendly atmosphere among co-workers
● Annual and sick leave
● Unlimited potential in career advancement

Those interested should plan on arriving at the Detention Center lobby at 7:45 a.m. Fridays.
Please bring a South Carolina-issued ID or driver’s license for a security review prior to the tour.
No children or cellphones are allowed inside the facility. Tours will last approximately an hour,
and a representative from HR will be available to get interested applicants started. Those who
need further information can contact Capt. William White at 843-529-2384 or
wwhite@charlestoncounty.org. Apply today at CCSOjobs.com!

WHAT: Al Cannon Detention Center tours
WHEN: Every Friday, 8-10 a.m.
WHERE: 3841 Leeds Ave., North Charleston, SC 29405
WHY: Detention deputy recruitment
WHO: Citizens age 18 and older

https://ccsojobs.com/


HOW: Show up at the Detention Center lobby at 7:45 a.m. Bring a South Carolina-issued ID or
driver’s license for security review prior to the tour. Please wear appropriate attire and
closed-toe shoes. No cellphones, and no children. Tour will take approximately an hour, and an
HR representative will be available afterward for those interested in applying for employment.

CCSO recruiter Terry Reed will give tours of the Al Cannon Detention Center every Friday for
people interested in a career at the law enforcement agency.


